
Memorandum of Understanding 
 

Evaluation of Preceptorial Advising, Spring 2008 
 

 
The parties acknowledge that problems have arisen with respect to the process of 
preceptor evaluation during the Spring 2008 administration, such that in some cases the 
validity of the results may not be trustworthy.  Nonetheless, other results may be valid, 
and employees may wish to use the results to document their effectiveness as preceptors. 
 
Consequently the parties agree that: 
 

1. Employees who would otherwise be expected to include the results of this 
preceptor evaluation in their evaluation files will not be required to do so, and 
their decision not to do so will not be judged adversely during any review; and 

 
2. Employees who wish to do so may include the results of this evaluation in their 

evaluation files. 
 

3. The College will consult with the SFT regarding the resolution of the technical 
problems. 

 
 
 
IN WITNESS THEREOF, the College and the Stockton Federation of Teachers have 
caused this Memorandum of Agreement to be executed this_______ day of ________,  
2008.  
 
 
For Richard Stockton College   For the Stockton Federation of Teachers 
 
 
___________________________  _______________________________ 
Herman J. Saatkamp, President  Michael Frank, President 
 


